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I'm a resident of Randwick and I need the busses. 
The alternative, light rail takes considerably (around 20-30%) more time to get to CBD. 
Given time is money, this is too expensive of a deal. 
If we are being stripped from a better service, and replaced with a lesser service, but still 
paying similarly, then I expect someone is benefiting from this. And it's definitly not me who 
is paying the price. 
I ask you leave the bus services as they were. 
Thanks. 


